
                         Twelve Step House, Inc 

 

TO: All Groups  
FROM: Twelve Step House Board   
RE: Future Fund Progress Report #2 
DATE: August 16, 2025  
 

This is a status report to bring you up to speed on where the Twelve Step 
House is with respect to capital repairs and its fundraising eƯorts to enable it 
to pay for those repairs. The Twelve Step House signed a contract for the 
replacement of the roof on Friday June 20, 2025. The roofer the Twelve Step 
House contracted with has advised that the permitting process is in progress 
and we are waiting for final approval by the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

On Sunday September 21, 2025, at 12:30 pm there will be a general meeting 
of the members at the Twelve Step House. You may join the Twelve Step 
House as a member and participate in the meeting by making arrangements 
to pay your dues with the counter, either monthly or with a single payment. At 
the meeting Mike W. will talk about the history of the Twelve Step House and 
the role it has played in Broward AA. 

The Twelve Step House would like to thank everyone who has contributed to 
the Future Fund which is making these repairs possible. A list of contributors 
may be found by clicking the donation page button on the future fund page of 
the website (https://twelvestephouse.com/future-fund), and scrolling down 
to find the “View all donors” button. 

 

 


